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FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

GRANDPARENTS DAY    

A Special Assembly for Grandparents will be held in the school Hall on Wednesday 3
rd

 February at 1.30pm 

for all Grandparents (or any other relative who wishes to attend). 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES   

School will be closed for Mid Term Break on Monday 15
th

 and Tuesday 16
th

 February.    

Also closed for Teacher Training on Wednesday 17
th

 February 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS   

School Dinners for the month of February is £41.40 per pupil for those who wish to pay monthly.   

February Dinner Menu is on the back of this letter. 

 

 SNACK MONEY £5 snack money for each pupil is due for February. 

 AFTERSCHOOL CAMOGIE/HURLING FOR P4-P7 Continues until 8
th

 March 

 AFTERSCHOOL FOOTBALL P4-P7 Continues until Friday 11
th

 March. 

 SWIM LESSSONS continue for P5, 6 & 7 each Friday until the end of February 

 P7 VICTORIAN DAY Monday 1
st
 February P7 pupils will visit the Palace Stables for a Victorian 

workshop. 

 TESCO VISITS Throughout January & February all classes will be visiting Tesco in Dungannon 

for Healthy Eating Workshops. 

 

SCHOOL SHOW  

All classes will be presenting a School Show on Tuesday 15
th

 March.  Further details will follow at a later 

stage. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER – Monday 29
th

 February 

A Single Photo will be taken of each child and family group within school, you can then decide from the 

proof if you wish to purchase them or not.  Any Parents Wishing to avail of a Family Photo, please bring 

young siblings into school at 9.30am on Monday 29
th

 February. 

 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to telephone the school office or email bmcanallen137@c2kni.net.  

Please ensure the school have your up to date mobile number incase of an emergency and also to receive updated text 

messages throughout the year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Mr P Mallon 

Principal 


